
April 13, 2023

The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chair  Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting funding for United Cerebral Palsy Sequin of Greater Chicago Employment and 
Day Services renovations for fiscal year 2024. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is United Cerebral Palsy Sequin of Greater Chicago,
located at 3100 S Central Avenue, Cicero, IL 60804. The funding would be used for renovations 
at the Tinley Park Employment and Day Services location at 7550 West 183rd street in Tinley, 
Park IL and renovations at the Villa Park Employment and Day Services location at 17-19 East 
Park Boulevard in Villa Park, Illinois. 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the purpose of UCP Seguin’s 
Employment and Day Services Project for Persons with Intellectual and Developmental 
Disabilities is to ensure safe, accessible, energy efficient, and functional environments for low-
income persons with IDD. Its eight E&DS Centers require ongoing improvements to meet these 
needs.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 
U.S.C. 5305(a)(4).

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Sean Casten
Member of Congress


